
School Board Meeting/Workshop:   November 26, 2012 
 

Subject:       France/American Partnership 2013 
        
Presenter:      Jason Swanson 

French Teacher BHS  
       

 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:   
 
Seeking approval to participate in a French immersion home stay program during spring 
break of 2013 (March 22-March 31)  
 
 
 
DESCRIPTION:  
 
There will be 23 students traveling.  All are juniors and seniors and will have completed 
French level III, CIS French IV or CIS French V at the time of travel. 
 
Two co-leaders will travel with the group - Dr. Brian Dixon, a parent who traveled on 
the 2011 program and Lauren Rheault, a French Teacher from White Bear Lake High 
School who was my student teacher at BHS in 2010.   
 
Original travel dates have changed due to flight availability from March 21-30 to March 
22-31.  This means students will not need to be excused from 3rd and 4th block the 
last day of the quarter. 
 
Exact family stay information will be completed by the end of January along with a 
final itinerary of Paris. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 

 
 

 


